Special Meeting Public Hearing Proposed Use of Additional CDBG Funds for FFY 1986

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, June 11, 1987 at 8:00 P.M. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Joe Shinsky and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened by Joe Shinsky and turned over to Mr. Ed Adams of Adams, Graney and Associates, consultants for the Township.

Mr. Adams presented the CDBG program and the application procedure/Time Schedule. The allocation for 1986 additional funds total \$19,464. This money will be used to aid people with their tap-in and front-foot assessments.

Mr. Adams provided the opportunity for public comment on the 1986 additional funds. As there was no comment, there was a motion by Joe Shinsky, and a second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Teresa K. Peace Secretary/Treasurer